
RIDGEWOOD NEEDLEPOINT 

SHOP NEWS 

9/20/21 

 

New Stitch Monday will return next 

week. 

 

Just a reminder we will be closed          

tomorrow, Tuesday, 9/21 and will reopen 

on Wednesday, 9/22. 

 

Join us for Stitch & Chat this week on 

Thursday, Friday & Saturday. 

Great time to come and get some help 

with stitch suggestions & stitches. 

 


